
Newbury Township Park Board 
 

Meeting Minutes 
September 8, 2016,  

Oberland Parl 
Present: Judy Barnhart,  Wayne Mansfield, Jim Stafancin, Roger Mezak 
Guests: trustee Glen Qigley , Carol Drabek,  Jan and  Ken Blair 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 after picnic dinner . Minutes of August meeting read and 
approved. 
Eagle Scout projects 
No scouts in attendance. Zack dug the deck footers last weekend 
Oberland Park 

 -Dirt pile moved to township garage so can now bwgin parking lot expansion. 
 -Les would like to fertilize fields. 
 -Shelter needs stained, trustees have money to spend and will prioritize projects. 
  

Rt. 87 and Auburn Corner/Veterans Park 
-Jan spoke about getting Dave Joyce’s help in getting a tank. 
-Roger talked to military people at the fair, they suggested getting a “duster” and talk to Portman 
-Glen talked to the air force and FFA in Youngstown about a fly over, its in the approval process 
for a C150. 
-Glen talked to Father Jay and Marty Sanders about Veterans Day. Band will play. 
_Glen will go to the Veterans meeting this coming Monday about plans for Veterans Day 
dedication of the park. 
 
200th Anniversary 
-Jan booked “NO Moss” for June 9th next year. Kiwanis will serve ice cream, Jan will get water 
donated. 
-Ray Gilbert would like to do a car show. Wayne will get his contact info to get him in touch 
with Mark. 
-Not putting the community pinnic in Destination Geauga but on the rack card 
_Caroil will go to the next Vets meeting with Glen next week to talk about their role in the 
Bicentannial and Parade. 
 
 
Next regular meeting Thursday, October 13, 2016 at town hall.  

 
 
Judy Barnhart – Newbury Park Board Secretary  


